
September 1, 2021
Aylmer Preschool Permission Form

Dear Parents:

At the Aylmer Preschool, we are always concerned with the children’s safety, particularly while transporting little ones to and from field trips.  The Aylmer Preschool strongly encourages use of car seats and booster seats for preschool children, however, the decision whether or not to use car seats and boosters ultimately lies with the parent.

The law states that preschool children measuring less than 63 cm in height (when seated measuring from the buttocks to the crown of the head) must ride in a vehicle using a weight appropriate car or booster seat.  For more information please visit:  https://saaq.gouv.qc.ca/en/road-safety/behaviours/child-safety-seats/
At the Aylmer Preschool, parents are always invited to accompany their child on field trips and provide transportation themselves. If they cannot, volunteer parents will be assigned to drive the children.  The Aylmer Preschool will do its best to ensure the safety of the children, however neither the school nor the parent volunteers can be held responsible in case of an accident.  To this effect, we ask that you complete and return this waiver form to the school. The waivers will be kept on file for the entire school year.

I, the undersigned,____________________________________________, 

the legal parent/guardian of_____________________________________, 

Hereby waive any responsibility against the Aylmer Preschool, its administrators, directors, employees and parent volunteers in the event of an accident during transportation of my child to and from field trips, for the school year.

I understand that I have been well advised of the importance of ensuring the safety of the children by using the means indicated in this document.

_________________________________                        _______________

Signature of parent                                                                      Date
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